

Stephen R. Hall
Directory, Rates & Regulatory Affairs
O: 603-216-3523
E: Stephen.Hall@libertyutilities.com

March 23, 2017

Via Electronic and US Mail

Debra A. Howland Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

MARIAC 2SMAR*17M1:31

RE: Docket No. DE 16-873 Petition to Establish a Methodology for Billing Net-Metered Customers Under Rate G-1

Dear Ms. Howland:

On March 16, 2017, Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. filed First Revised Page 10A in compliance with Order No. 25,995 (March 3, 2017) in Docket No. DE 16-873. The language in this revised tariff page did not match the language filed in the original petition, and thus the Company is refiling First Revised Page 10A.

Accordingly, the following is transmitted herewith:

NHPUC No. 19 – Electricity Delivery Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities

First Revised Page 10A

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Stephen R. Hall

Steplen R. Hall

Enclosures

cc: Service List